
Bernese Mountain Dog Club Of Great Britain 
 

2022 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 
 

 Polite Reminder 
Dear 2021 Member, 

 All membership renewals were due on January 1st and you should have received a renewal form in December. 

If you have recently renewed your membership please ignore this reminder. Otherwise please note that this letter is to 

inform you that you have yet to renew your club membership for this year. Whilst I hope this is an oversight on your 

part, you should be aware that only paid up members may attend and vote at the A G M.  
 

 If you do not intend renewing your membership for whatever reason then may I thank you for your previous 

membership and I hope you may consider rejoining us at a future date. If there is a specific reason for your decision to 

leave then we would be interested to hear from you or if you have any particular problem with your club membership. 
 

 If you do intend to renew then please return this form and remittance as soon as possible in order that you do not 

forget and miss out on magazines or other mailings. Thank you for your continued support and interest in the club. 
  

       LIANNE MARSDEN (Membership Secretary) 

 Don't Delay....Do It Today ☺☺☺☺☺☺☺☺☺ 
Please complete at the ⚫ as appropriate and return the whole form  
 

⚫Surname(s)____________________________________________  ⚫Postcode_______________________ 

 

⚫First Line of Address_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

⚫ Rescue – If you wish to make a small donation on top of your membership subscription your contribution 

will be very welcome.   THANK YOU.  
   Amount Rescue Donation Included £…………………. This amount will be transferred to Rescue Account 
 

☺Bernese Health Initiative (BHI) – The Club will be proudly hosting the breed’s International Health Symposium in 

2022 as part of our Golden Jubilee celebrations. Costs for this event will be partly borne out of BHI funds which is used 

to support all aspects of BMD health. If you wish to make a donation towards this fund your contribution would be much 

appreciated. Over the build up years all small donations will accumulate to make a significant contribution. 
 

Amount BHI Donation included £………………. This amount will be transferred to the BHI Account.  
 

⚫Amount Included £________________   (Single £14/Joint £16, Senior Citizen Single £12/Joint £14, juniors free               

     with full members) 

⚫Type of Payment (Please indicate). Cheque-Cash-Postal Order-Other - cheques payable to “BMDC of  GB” please. 

You can now pay membership fees and donate to rescue via BACS – 

Account Name – Bernese Mountain Dog Club Of Great Britain - Account No 30009881 - Sort Code 20-43-04 

PLEASE USE YOUR POST CODE AS A REFERENCE SO WE KNOW YOU HAVE PAID!  

You can also pay via email address is treasurer@bernese.co.uk 

(Friends & family please so we don’t get charged! –  

a quick email to let us know would also be helpful - membership@bernese.co.uk) 

 DATE ……………….                              
 

Send completed form and remittance as promptly as possible to the Membership Secretary 
 

 Lianne Marsden 

6 The Crescent 

Cleadon Village 

Near Sunderland 

Tyne and Wear, SR6 7QZ 

PLEASE SEE OVERLEAF 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.microhear.co.uk/sitebuildercontent/sitebuilderpictures/paypalLogo.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.microhear.co.uk/id3.html&usg=__Kc14smb25O9ZlOOtDyR92bc40wM=&h=156&w=625&sz=16&hl=en&start=19&sig2=O846ZGeHLQu3kZ3j7bueCA&zoom=1&tbnid=MNM2P8p3P3vy4M:&tbnh=34&tbnw=136&ei=E37eUYi2H8GO7AbQ4ICABw&prev=/search%3Fq%3Dpaypal%2Blogo%26hl%3Den-GB%26gbv%3D2%26tbm%3Disch&itbs=1&sa=X&ved=0CFAQrQMwEg
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.microhear.co.uk/sitebuildercontent/sitebuilderpictures/paypalLogo.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.microhear.co.uk/id3.html&usg=__Kc14smb25O9ZlOOtDyR92bc40wM=&h=156&w=625&sz=16&hl=en&start=19&sig2=O846ZGeHLQu3kZ3j7bueCA&zoom=1&tbnid=MNM2P8p3P3vy4M:&tbnh=34&tbnw=136&ei=E37eUYi2H8GO7AbQ4ICABw&prev=/search%3Fq%3Dpaypal%2Blogo%26hl%3Den-GB%26gbv%3D2%26tbm%3Disch&itbs=1&sa=X&ved=0CFAQrQMwEg
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.microhear.co.uk/sitebuildercontent/sitebuilderpictures/paypalLogo.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.microhear.co.uk/id3.html&usg=__Kc14smb25O9ZlOOtDyR92bc40wM=&h=156&w=625&sz=16&hl=en&start=19&sig2=O846ZGeHLQu3kZ3j7bueCA&zoom=1&tbnid=MNM2P8p3P3vy4M:&tbnh=34&tbnw=136&ei=E37eUYi2H8GO7AbQ4ICABw&prev=/search%3Fq%3Dpaypal%2Blogo%26hl%3Den-GB%26gbv%3D2%26tbm%3Disch&itbs=1&sa=X&ved=0CFAQrQMwEg


 

 

 

And finally…………… 

 

We’re aiming to cut our carbon footprint & reduce printing costs so club funds can 

be spent on other things. We would like to start to routinely email members (Via 

MailChimp) the various fliers that we regularly send you – for example, hip & 

elbow scores, items for sale in the shop, AGM minutes etc.. We would still try to 

send hard copies of club events literature such as the Garden Parties and the show 

schedules.  Please could you indicate below what format you would like to receive 

these fliers: 

 

o  Email only – please make sure you include your email address overleaf 

o  Hard copies only 

o Hard copies and email reminders 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you from the committee 

 


	2022 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

